
 

 

Tuesday 15th September 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Year 5 & 6 Netball Club 

 
We are offering an exciting opportunity for girls in Year 5 & 6 to take part in a Netball Club. 
This will be run by parents Sophie Bishop and Catherine Bell. The focus will be on having fun 
whilst learning basic netball skills and being part of a team. There will be no cost for the club. If 
it is a success, then we hope to be able to set up some friendly matches with other Chorlton 
primary schools. 
 
The club will run after school on Mondays from 3.30pm - 4.30pm, beginning on Monday 21st 
September 2015. Each session will take place outdoors, whatever the weather, so girls need to 
have the appropriate sports clothes (to keep warm) and trainers. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Satnam Singh (Fit for Learning Lead), Sophie Bishop & Catherine Bell (Parents) 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 Netball Club 
 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________________ Class: _________________ 
 
I wish for my child to take part in the Year 5 & 6 Netball Club. 
 
Please give details, below, of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be aware of: 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Emergency Contact Number: ____________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________________ Date: _________________ 


